
Hi fellow flyers 

This year the Canadian International Air Show (CIAS) is celebration its” 70th Anniversary at the Canadian 

National Exhibition. TEMAC has been invited to participate with  a static display of club members 

aircraft. So far I have 2 Red Arrows (Royal Air Force Red Arrows will be performing) a MIG 19 (also 

appearing),  an F-22 Raptor;  a T28 Trojan and a glider.  The aircraft will be on display at the CIAS VIP site 

which is on the south side of Lakeshore Blvd. at the west end of the CNE grounds (south of western most 

building on the CNE grounds) 

While on display they will be housed in a secure area where visitors may look, but not touch.  At night 

they will be moved to a covered enclosure and 24 hour security will be in effect.  While I can appreciate 

that members would probably not want to tie up three days of a long weekend, if you would agree I 

would personally look after your aircraft at the site.  The CIAS will have a sign made signifying that the 

aircraft are provided by TEAMAC (Georgetown flyers have also indicated that they would like to 

participate) 

The CIAS are prepared to provide Air Show Tickets to the VIP site to members participating in the 

display.  A CF18 cockpit is also being planned to be displayed in the area. 

I am still looking for the following – F86 Sabre; Corsair; Snow Bird Tudors; Mosquitoes: Vampires;  

Lancaster (which may also be appearing the show); Spitfires, Hurricanes;  Harvards;  I believe a club 

member has an Air Cadet Glider (which also will be appearing in the show); CL 415 Waterbomber; WWI 

Aircraft and other jets. 

If any member is interested and willing to participate, please contact me directly 

Don Duthie 905-885-4247 or majord2918@aol.com 

Thank you 
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